~

x.\k)
FASTBOLLORE |

\

Friday, July 3, 2020
Beirut

Recommendation Letter

To whom it may concern,

It is with much enthusiasm that I am writing to recommend the services
of "Steps Towards Systemization”.

We worked with “Steps Towards Systemization” on the following training
programs:

I.  Awareness of the:
* Quality Management System ISO 9001:2015
* Environmental Management System ISO 14001:2015
» Health & Safety Management System: OHS 45001:2018

II.  Implementation of the:
¢ Quality Management System ISO 9001:2015
e Environmental Management System ISO 14001:2015
* Health & Safety Management System: OHS 45001:2018

We were fully satisfied with their performance, solution-led approach, and
out-of-the-box thinking within the standard.

They performed an excellent job, were always punctual, and offered very
good rates.

I would strongly recommend their services.

Shall you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,
FAST-BOLLOR ICS SAL
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